Tunbridge Wells Juggling Club Newsletter
February 1995

Welcome to the first club newsletter, this aims to keep everyone regularly informed of
weekly workshops, local events, club purchases and maybe even a discount from Air
Circus - who knows.

I would first like to thank ail our members for supporting the club, and also to encourage
any regulars who are not members to join (we’re all one big happy family.)

If anyone hears of any juggling events, conventions, or has anything you think the club
would find interesting, please let me know and we can put it the next newsletter.

Richards Balancing Workshop will be a regular thing as long as enough people are
interested.

March 21st Another Mime Workshop with the talented Richard Vobes.
Daites of Intersst

February 22-25 John Lawsons Circus will be in the Angel Centre Tonbridge
July 8 Tunbridge Wells Carnival

September 9 Crowborough Carnival

We have a float for both of the carnivals, and we will need as much help and support as
we can get. These events are always great fun to take part in and are also a good advert
for the club.

Chub Purchases

The club has enough money to buy a free standing tightrope rig which is 7ft long and
2ft off the ground. This will cost the club £140, please could everybody let me know
what they think of this idea, currently we have about £280 in the club account.



The Committee

Hon. President Mike Bonfield

Chair Person Chris Porter

Secretary/Treasurer Kevin Fletcher

Committee Tim Peckham, Geoff & Lizzie Meyritz,

Tracy Beany, John Osbourne, Dave Kinder &
Philip Hartley

Items For Sale

T-Shirts in attractive Grey, White, Pink/Red for the bargain, once in a lifetime price of
£8.00 (in medium or large limited selection left.)

4 bashed up Spotlight Europeans clubs, been around a bit & dropped lots, falling apart a
bit too (keep 1 for spares) hence the price of only £5.00 (contact Dave L.)

Membership Fegs
Adults £5.00/year
16s & under £3.00/year

Weekly workshops: £2.00 members or £2.50 non-members

Each member receives a nicely calligraphied membership card with the year, membership
number and your reme on.

And Finally if anyone moves or changes phone numbers please let me know so I can
update the membership records.

Wewz—



